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The Honorable Michael Chertoff

Secretary

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

245 Murray Drive, SW

Washington, D.C. 20528-0300

Dear Secretary Chertoff:

JOE BARTON, TEXAS

RANKING MEMBER
RALPH M. HALL, TEXAS
J. DENNIS HASTERT, ILLINOIS
FRED UPTON, MICHIGAN
CLIFF STEARNS, FLORIDA
NATHAN DEAL, GEGRGIA
ED WHITFIELD, KENTUCKY
BARBARA CUBIN, WYOMING
JOHN SHIMKUS, ILLINOIS
HEATHER WILSON, NEW MEXICO
JOHN B, SHADEGG, ARIZONA
CHARLES W. “CHIP” PICKERING, MISSISSIPPI
VITO FOSSELLA, NEW YORK
STEVE BUYER, INDIANA
GEORGE RADANOQVICH, CALIFORNIA
JOSEPH R. PITTS, PENNSYLVANIA
MARY BONG, CALIFORNIA
GREG WALDEN, OREGON
LEE TERRY, NEBRASKA
MIKE FERGUSON, NEW JERSEY
MIKE ROGERS, MICHIGAN
SUE MYRICK, NORTH CAROLINA
JOHN SULLIVAN, OKLAHOMA
TIM MURPHY, PENNSYLVANIA
MICHAEL C. BURGESS, TEXAS
MARSHA BLACKBURN, TENNESSEE

The Committee on Energy and Commerce and the Subcommittee on Oversight and
Investigations are conducting an investigation involving the Department of Commerce/Office of
Inspector General (DOC/OIG). We understand the Federal Protective Service (FPS) of the
Department of Homeland Security recently completed an investigation relating to an anonymous
letter about workplace conditions at the DOC/OIG and the potential for violence in that office.

The Committee has determined that information contained within the investigating
agent’s Reports of Investigation (ROIs) is germane to our investigation. Accordingly, under
Rules X and XI of the Rules of the House of Representatives, we hereby request that FPS
produce all seventeen (17) ROIs filed under case number KD33W007KDO0111, entitled
“Statements of Concern / Department of Commerce / Washington, D.C.”

If you have any questions relating to this request, please contact us or have your staff
contact Steven Rangel with the Committee on Energy and Commerce staff at (202) 226-2424.

Sincerely,

John D. Dingell

Chairman

Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations
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cc: The Honorable Joe Barton, Ranking Member
Committee on Energy and Commerce

The Honorable Ed Whitfield, Ranking Member
Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations



